
Public Notice
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
CITY OF GARNER, IOWA

	 The City of Garner will be hold-
ing two sequential public hearings 
at 7:00 p.m. on August 24th, 2021, 
at the GARNER CITY HALL, 135 W 
5th St., Garner. The first hearing will 
focus on obtaining input into a Com-
munity Development and Housing 
Needs Assessment (CDHNA). In-
put from the public is requested in 
identifying needs and projects to 
improve the city. The second hear-
ing will focus on input regarding the 
submission of a CDBG-CV Housing 
Conversion Grant application to the 
Iowa Economic Development Au-
thority (IEDA) for the development 
of residential apartments in an up-
per story of a downtown building lo-
cated at 314 State St., Garner. You 
are welcome to provide comments 
to City Administrator Adam Kofoed 
at City Hall, 135 W 5th St., Garner, 
IA 50438 or 641-923-2588. The 
grant application is expected to be 
submitted for consideration by Sep-
tember 1, 2021.
	 No persons or businesses will be 
permanently displaced as a result 
of the project. The Mayor and City 
Council urge all interested parties 
to attend. Everyone will be invited 
to provide input. A representative 
from the North Iowa Area Council 
of Governments (NIACOG) will be 
available to respond to questions 
regarding the CDHNA and grant 
application. Please contact City Ad-
ministrator Adam Kofoed at (641) 
923-2588 if you require special 
accommodations in order to attend 
the public hearing, such as handi-
capped accessibility or translation 
services. For further information, 
please contact the NIACOG office 
at 641-423-0491, ext. 211.
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